
 
 

Mr. D. was released from a nine year prison term, and was homeless, living on the streets. He 
started working with the Homeless Services Program in July 2015, and was placed into a 
shelter. He faced several barriers including the suspension of his driver’s license while he was in 
prison due to unpaid traffic fines. His Case Manager helped link him to an attorney in the Public 
Defender’s Office, who was able to get his case out of collections, and work out a payment 
plan. 
 
Mr. D. obtained employment, paid his fines, got his driver’s license reinstated, and was issued a 
company vehicle. His Case Manager worked with a landlord. Mr. D. moved into his apartment in 
October 2015, with first, and second month rental assistance from the Homeless Services 
Program, along with continued weekly case management. Mr. D. is still gainfully employed, has 
opened a bank account, and is well on his way towards achieving his goal of stable housing and 
self-sufficiency. 
 
 

 

 

 


